
AUGUST 
 

Public Works Committee - August 3 

Chairperson Danny Wallace, Jeff Morris, Johnetta Yarbrough 
 

General Welfare/Public Relations Committee - August 10 

Chairperson Jeff Morris, CH Sullivan, John Edwards 
 

Finance and Administration Committee - August 17 

Chairperson CH Sullivan, All Board Members 
 

Public Safety Committee - August 24 

Chairperson Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan 

District 1  

Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough 

1122jwyatt@gmail.com 
 

Alderman John Edwards  

aldermanedwards@gmail.com 
 

District 2  

Alderman Jeff Morris   

aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   
 

Alderman Chris Richardson  

aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com 
 

District 3  

Alderman C.H. Sullivan 

aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  
 

Alderman Danny Wallace  

aldermanwallace@gmail.com 

Mayor Justin Hanson 

EMAIL 

YOUR 

ALDERMAN 

Committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference 

Room at Covington City Hall. All Board of Mayor and Aldermen  

meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each 

month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor at Covington 

City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and 

agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com.   

 

City Board meetings are also live-streamed  

on our Website and Facebook page. 

Committee Meetings 

CITY of  
COVINGTON  

 

200 W. Washington 

Covington, TN  38019 

901-476-9613 
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to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

Public Works Committee Meeting - 7/27/21 

Present: Chairperson Danny Wallace,  Mayor Justin Hanson,  Aldermen 

Chris Richardson, Johnetta Yarbrough, CH Sullivan, and Jeff Morris.  Pubic 

Works Director David Gray, Codes Director Lessie Fisher, Recorder Treasur-

er Tina Dunn 

Public Works Department Report - Director David Gray 

Update on Paving Project 

• Submitted paving summary from A2H  

• Discussed times the company will pave to account for school times 

• Timeline to complete is 90 days per contract 

TDOT Road Safety Audit - Meeting Wednesday for onsite visit 

Submitted letter from TDOT regarding upcoming repaving projects 

Republic Services Contract 

• Republic submitted letter regarding rate increase 

• Discussed option of rebidding the contract 

• Motion made to move discussion on rebidding to October, 2nd, so moved 

Parking Spaces on Maple and E. Liberty - plan to restripe and add back spaces for additional parking 

Invest Prep Grant 

• $700,000 through TVA (TN Valley Authority) 

• Awarded 60/40, $140,000 City/County match, taken from gas fund 

• Industrial Park (Southall Property) elevation work  

 

Motion to approve Director Gray’s report, 2nd, so moved 

 

Code Compliance Department Report - Director Lessie Fisher 

Submitted list of Beer Permit holders 

• Discussion on difference between establishments that are governed by City of Covington and establishments governed by Al-

coholic Beverage Commission  

• Submitted Frequently Asked Questions sheet for reference 

Jacks restaurant opens Wednesday with temporary Certificate of Occupancy 

Christian Family Medicine has started dirt work next to Margarita’s on Highway 51 

 

Move to accept Director Fisher’s report, 2nd, so moved 

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned 



As Tennesseans enjoy summer activities, public health experts remind everyone, especially 
the unvaccinated, to remain vigilant against COVID-19. The Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and area health departments are carefully watching the Delta variant of 

COVID-19. Unfortunately, this variant, which spreads more easily, is leading to an increase in 
COVID-19 cases in many U.S. states and around the world.  

Tipton County has seen an increase in COVID-19 cases. Please visit www.covid19.tn.gov for 
current active cases and available vaccination and testing sites. If you know someone who 

does not have access to a computer or the internet, please call The Tipton County Health De-
partment at 866-442-5301.  





Our local Save A Lot - Covington grocery store celebrated 
a milestone ribbon cutting this week with some wonder-
ful improvements and upgrades! Congratulations to own-
er - Joey Hays, Store Manager - Cady Webb, and Team on 
a job well done. If you haven’t 
seen the new remodel, you’re 
missing out! 

Jack’s restaurant opened its doors for 

business this week and we are so excited! 

Jack’s is located at 930 Highway 51 N in 

Covington, next to Walgreen’s and across 

from Naifeh’s Cash Saver.  

Go and check them out!   

The City of Covington’s largest ever paving  

project has begun this week with milling and 

paving of College St., Mark Walker, and Bert 

Johnston.  Crews will be working for the next 

few weeks and we remind you to take extra 

caution in any area where you see workers.   

 

We appreciate your patience while we im-

prove our roadways! 

https://www.facebook.com/Save-A-Lot-Covington-116705476875067/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX-hewtwwtQl_DhY_qpg_qoKx6YYCR0fa_EEvk7BKX0afLzePhjOrWOG1-Lw1Bg09xS-7obdBz8r6J2Fsb1BI2HmPNFZ4T4FHji3b55QOnCKdzZa5Hwexco4bBGtdWgCvwSoYJB27uavVaAEJUI3HWI&__tn__=kK-R


Thanks to the Tennessee Department of Economic and Community Development for hosting the annual 

Governor’s Conference, where elected officials, chambers of commerce, industrial recruiters, and others in 

economic development collaborate on ways to attract and retain business and industry to our communi-

ties and state! We heard from Gov. Bill Lee, Commissioner Bob Rolfe, and others including FedEx on just 

why Tennessee is the best place to live, work, and raise a family! 

Congratulations to our new Miss Mid-South 
Volunteer 2020 Tera Townsend and our new 
Miss Tipton County Volunteer 2020 Kirsy 
Welsheimer. Mayor Hanson was honored to 
emcee the event where the two were crowned 
Sunday night! Kudos to Jen Tyler and Ansley 
Ecker on your well planned pageant! 

Everyone had a great time Tuesday night at 
National Night Out at Frazier Park.  Special 
thanks to Mayor Justin M Hanson, Vice 
Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough, Alderman Chris 
Richardson, Alderman John Edwards (Mr. 
DJ), Captain Jack Howell, and all the Fire 
Fighters from the Covington Fire Depart-
ment for their support.  Also thanks to Lt. 
LD McGarity, Officers James Robertson and 
Ryan Bean for their hard work putting this 
event together! 

https://www.facebook.com/tnecd/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXOVsNC5TGmhc369pjbFf6wnFHGrMBrdG_MsWtmo5v1RtvVykLdDFvYLy5BDaiLfKeaCG3HvSpN4Sihx-007pb9EpK65bhYqb73X9AiwbxLeht8WPI09Cobr30uFwlhgcu3vB6AsNS7qiqUHzpFfR-X06gyqN3qR5l00Be1jhHNZ-oCRGcoOG5Gwe0i6Wjm_dE&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/GovBillLee/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXOVsNC5TGmhc369pjbFf6wnFHGrMBrdG_MsWtmo5v1RtvVykLdDFvYLy5BDaiLfKeaCG3HvSpN4Sihx-007pb9EpK65bhYqb73X9AiwbxLeht8WPI09Cobr30uFwlhgcu3vB6AsNS7qiqUHzpFfR-X06gyqN3qR5l00Be1jhHNZ-oCRGcoOG5Gwe0i6Wjm_dE&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/FedEx/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXOVsNC5TGmhc369pjbFf6wnFHGrMBrdG_MsWtmo5v1RtvVykLdDFvYLy5BDaiLfKeaCG3HvSpN4Sihx-007pb9EpK65bhYqb73X9AiwbxLeht8WPI09Cobr30uFwlhgcu3vB6AsNS7qiqUHzpFfR-X06gyqN3qR5l00Be1jhHNZ-oCRGcoOG5Gwe0i6Wjm_dE&__tn__=kK-R


THANK YOU Covington TN Rotary Club for not only adopting Shelton 
Park but also spending a hot Saturday last weekend cleaning it up!! 
We are so grateful for all our community partners who come to-
gether to make Covington the very best it can be!! 

Do you have an announcement you 

would like to include in our weekly 

newsletter?  Click HERE to email 

your information to Rebecca Ray! 

https://www.facebook.com/covingtontnrotary/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWUsERK7uk7ONOksAoFy9SD9dl_0avNQ5BiMgcLICWeszdRhqkdXJMZjx4mhDSnGa_QcjYKbs8V-mP8t419ps4ciXtknxNWygUymX0eepRFft0PVIa5g1bObnUYl0UspGokIK8pFJs_UMU7rFFV2c7eDS8edNAhqbEja8khqNBlkt6RHduyDVwIqQxJNjgMf7o&__tn
mailto:rray@covingtontn.com




The Digital Agronomy program at the Tennessee College of Applied Technolo-
gy Covington (TCAT Covington) is an exciting program introducing students to 
cutting-edge technology and the latest advancements available in the agricul-
tural industry. TCAT Covington offers the Digital Agronomy program to both 
traditional and non-traditional students, providing an opportunity to learn 
about an exciting field while gaining marketable skills. The program’s curricu-
lum is provided in a 12-month format and includes theory with both hands-on 
and experiential learning opportunities. The Digital Agronomy program opens 
opportunities for students to a world in which they may have never had the 
opportunity to experience. At the end of each trimester, students may qualify 
for employment opportunities in a wide range of agriculture-related positions. 



7:30 am - 9:00 am 

Brunch Time Café 

DSCC Jimmy Naifeh Ctr. 

Covington, TN 

Tuesday, August 17th  

https://www.facebook.com/cityofcovingtontennessee




COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 
 

Stay up to date on upcoming events  

at the Civic Center!   
 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Free Smoke Alarms are available! 

Call 476-2578 to schedule 

https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
http://www.covingtontn.com/human-resources.html
https://www.drugfreetipton.org/
https://covid19.tn.gov/

